
 
         NOTICE 
                                

 

                                                                                                                         Date – 24/09/2025 
 

  The College will remain closed from 26.09.2025 to 28.10.2025 on 

account of Durga Puja, Kalipuja,Bhatridwitiya,Chat Puja.The 

College will reopen on 29.10.2025(Wednesday).    (However for 

any emergency official work Office staffs and teachers will be 

informed as required in between the Puja Vacation if necessary). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

         Sd/- Illegible                                                                         

      Vice-Principal                                               

      South Calcutta Law College  
 


